From: Klene, David
To: Wren, Kira

Subject: Construction Notification

Date: Tuesday, July 2, 2024 12:02:45 PM

Attachments: image001.png

GCCS Notification 2024.pdf

**** This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email. ****

Hi Kira,

Attached is a Construction Notification for a Gas Collection and Control System at the Caldwell Landfill (FP 73-01).

Please let me know if you need any additional information.

Thanks,

Dave Klene CGS Services (now Crossroads Eco Center) Site Engineer dklene1@wm.com Cell: (317) 695-2542

2920 E. US 52, PO Box 212 | Morristown | Indiana 46161



Waste Management



July 2, 2024

Ms. Kira Wren
Indiana Department of Environmental Management
Solid Waste Permits Section
100 N. Senate Ave.
Indianapolis, IN 46204-2251

Re: Construction Notification – 2024 Gas Collection and Control System Construction

Caldwell Landfill, FP 73-01 Morristown, Indiana 46161

Dear Ms. Wren,

On behalf of the Caldwell Landfill and CGS Services, I would like to submit this letter to serve as construction notification for the 2024 Gas Collection and Control System (GCCS). This notification is being submitted to comply with Requirement E3 of the Site's Solid Waste Permit FP 73-01.

At this time, GCCS construction is anticipated to begin on or around August 19, 2024. A formal preconstruction meeting has been scheduled at the site on July 11, 2024, at 12:30 PM.

If you should have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact me at Dklene1@wm.com or (317) 695-2542.

Sincerely,

Dave Klene

Caldwell Landfill Site Engineer